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Item #1: Text Amendments 
 
The following text amendment updates have been provided by Planning and Development Services. 
 
Adaptive Reuse – scheduled to be considered by the HRC in April. 
Boarding House - PC direction provided to staff at March meeting.  Revisions are likely to be submitted to 
PC in May. 
Hotel use in IL – PC recommended adding the hotel use to the IL district at their March meeting.  A staff 
recommendation to include the hotel use in the IBP district was also favorably recommended but will be 
detached from the IL amendment because of inadequate legal notification.  Staff will submit a 
recommendation to initiate the hotel use in the IBP district to the PC for their April meeting. 
Text Amendment notice – the PC directed staff to provide them information related to enhanced notice of 
text amendments to the Development Code.  A memo on this matter will likely be submitted to the PC in 
May. 
 
Item #2:  City of Lawrence Subscription Services 
 
How can I stay involved with the latest City of Lawrence Notifications?   
 
Interested citizens can sign up to receive notification updates for various City services, events, and 
information, including advisory board information for the City Commission, Planning Commission, Board of 
Zoning Appeals, Historic Resources Commission, Community Commission on Homelessness (CCH) and 
the Community Development Advisory Committee (CDAC), as well as City News, Planning Office Project 
Submittals, Public Meeting Notices, Recreation Announcements, and Neighborhood news.  All these 
subscriptions can be found at http://www.lawrenceks.org/subscriptions.   
 
Item #3:  CDD Information 
 
The Community Development Advisory Committee has finished their funding allocation deliberations for the 
2010 CDBG/HOME program year.  The Public Hearing is scheduled for April 8, at which time the Annual 
Action Plan and the Investment Summary will be available for comment.  If you would like to receive copies 
of the agenda and the minutes from the meetings please subscribe to the CDAC information at 
http://www.lawrenceks.org/subscriptions.  
 
 
All information listed can be found at the City of Lawrence website: 
 
www.lawrenceks.org
 
The Neighborhood Update is produced for LAN during the first week of every month to keep members updated on 
neighborhood oriented issues via communication directly from the City of Lawrence.  For any additional information 
please contact Danelle Dresslar by phone at 785-832-3108, email ddresslar@ci.lawrence.ks.us , or at Planning and 
Development Services Community Development Division; 1 Riverfront Plaza; Level 1, Suite 110; PO Box 708; Lawrence, 
KS  66044.  Comments are always welcome. 
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